
Dear Partners, 

  

The University of Liège (ULiège) is happy to announce its next ERASMUS Staff Training Week 

2022 that will take place between January 31 and February 4 2022. 

  

Subject of the Staff Week: “Beyond the Library Collections. We don’t have it? Here it is! » 

  

Working language: English  

  

Target Groups : 

1.                   Library managers 

2.                   ILL and customer services managers 

3.                   Collections and preservation managers 

Maximum number of participants: 25 

You will find the programme and the online application form on: 

www.enseignement.uliege.be/stt 

  

The application deadline is September 30th 2021.  

  

Candidates are strongly encouraged to take an active part in the week by submitting a paper for a 

session. Please have a look at the suggested topics on the Week page. 

  

Applicants will be notified of the decision by October 15, 2021 at the latest. Please do not make 

travel arrangements before your participation is confirmed. 

  

http://www.enseignement.uliege.be/stt
https://app.lib.uliege.be/stt/beyond-the-library-collections/


There are no participation fees. Participants are expected to cover their own travel and living 

expenses through the Erasmus Staff Mobility Programme for Training or otherwise.  

  

For further information, do not hesitate to visit our website or to contact 

us: 

- Concerning the programme:  

- François Renaville – francois.renaville@uliege.be   

- Fabienne Prosmans – fprosmans@uliege.be  

- Administrative issues: erasmus.stt@uliege.be 

  

We would be very thankful if you could share this information with colleagues who may be 

interested in the event. 

  

We thank you in advance for your interest and look forward to welcoming you in Liège. 

  

The International Office 
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